
 Respect 

 Empathy 

Determination 

Thursday 9 February  

School Website 

www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk 

School Office:   Monday - Friday 
8:30am - 4.30pm   0207 254 1589 

Email: admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

What a busy and successful half-term it has been.  Our autumn term assessments show that children are making great progress across the 
school, thanks to the excellent team that we have.  I am glad to hear that some of you have contacted your child’s class teacher about your 
child’s progress and how you can best help them at home.  We will always achieve the best outcomes for your child by working together in 
partnership. 

After half-term, we will once again be offering our termly parent and carer open mornings, this time with a focus on maths. Please look out 
for an invitation in the first week back.  The feedback from the last open morning was excellent, so if you didn’t join us last time then please 
do try to join us this time around.  There will also be an opportunity for you to have a question and answer session with the maths subject 
leader, Ms Ali, and the Assistant Headteacher for curriculum, Ms Archer. 

Finally, I think we are all shocked at the tragic events in Turkey and Syria.  Today, the children have had a non-uniform day and donated £1 
to the aid effort there.  We are also offering to take donations at the end of the day today and you can be assured the funds will reach their 
intended destination. 

As you know, tomorrow is a staff training day and so the school will be closed to pupils, so let me wish you a great half-term break and we 
will see you all back at school on Monday 20th February. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our 
children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their achievement. 

Reception Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 

Ismail 
Julie 

Amira 
Kyran 

Petko 
Dina 

Halima 
Keren 

Miski 
Jagraja 
Rosa 

Ikra 
Amritpal 
Ayman 
 
All Y6 for outstanding 
effort in assessment 
week 

Anfa 
Jason 
Mincho 
2ML 

Dates for your Diary 
INSET Day: Friday 10 February 2023—No children in school 
Half Term: Monday 13   -   Friday 17 February 2023 

twitter.com/PrimaryMay  

          Makaton   
Our sign next week is ‘My name is’.   Click on the pic 
to view the sign in action!  Why not practise at 
home? 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a 
Growth Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratu-
late them on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Ipek Enes 
Avani 

Paloma Sharifa 
Tafari 

Zakaria Hasanali 
Aayan 
Khalid 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of upcoming assemblies. Arrive at 10.50am 

After School Sports Club 

There is still time to sign up for Sports club.  Please click here to 
apply https://forms.office.com/r/SGVhe0hxPG The cost is £3 per child, 
payable through ParentPay. 
 

Monday  —  Football Years 5 & 6 
Tuesday  —  Multisports Years 3 & 4 
Wednesday  —  Multisports Years 1 & 2 

1AD 5EY 4HB 3NC 6LA 6HA REC 

9/3/23 23/3/23 27/4/23 18/5/23 1/6/23 15/6/23 29/6/23 

 
Pupils from Y1
week.  If your child has been selected, please ensure that they ar-
rive to school at 

 
 
 
Homework is set every Friday and should be submitted on the  
following Wednesday.  If you would like some support with your 
Homework, Mrs McCree-Boyle delivers a Homework club every 
Friday morning (8:00-8:45am). Please collect a letter from the 
school office to sign up. 

 

 

If your child has a packed lunch instead of a school 
meal, please be reminded that it should be healthy 
and nutritious.  No nuts, sweets, chocolate or sugary 

drinks are allowed.  Please click on the link for some healthy ideas  

Kids packed lunch ideas - BBC Food  

Pancakes With A Selection Of Toppings 

Forest Fruit & Apple Compote 

Lemon & Sugar 

21st February 2023 

twitter.com/PrimaryMay
http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
mailto:admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.place2be.org.uk/about-us/news-and-blogs/2020/march/coronavirus-information-for-children/
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay
https://forms.office.com/r/SGVhe0hxPG
https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/collections/kids_packed_lunch_ideas

